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We see the main role of SAON in implementing the recommendations of the White House Science Ministerial Meeting which tasked SAON to encourage continued cooperation with other international science organisations that contribute to Arctic observing and data-sharing, and building a network of community-based observation. We see SAON as the coordinating and facilitating body but not as an organisation which implements the observation. We see SAON as the core organisation to network and support the polar community in developing of a science-driven, integrated Arctic-observing system. We are also aware that SAON needs additional resources to fulfil these ambitious task.


